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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 000801
Date 20 January 2017

Street Lighting

Request:
Please can you provide me with the following information:

• How many lighting columns are planned to be replaced within the next 5 years?
And how many per year? We currently only have a budget for next year and we
are expecting to replace approximately 100 columns

• Who is responsible for delivering the work (and provider point of contact)?
Delivered by in-house team. Contact – A. Johnson Tel: 01902 555696

• What is the name of the lead officer(s)/main contact(s) overseeing the
replacement of street lighting? Contact – A. Johnson Tel: 01902 555696

• What is the current method used to replace/remove street lighting columns?
Hiab

• What is the average cost of taking a lighting column down? £90.32

• What is the average cost of installing the new lighting column? £102.50 –
Complete with lantern and switchgear

• What is the average cost of disconnecting and reconnecting the lighting
column? £213.04


